From: Vachy, Jason E. [mailto:Jason.Vachy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 1:12 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Travel 

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin

I returned from travel to Michigan (6/11/2018-6/13/2018). All expenses were paid by the Department of Justice. 

Additionally, PO Dan Conway and I will be traveling to Georgia 7/16/2018-7/20/2018. This travel is to further a federal investigation. All expenses will be paid by the Department of Justice. 

Thank you

Jason Vachy

CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 

